DENVILLE TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS IS
CONDUCTING A GIFT CARD DRIVE TO
HELP SUPPORT A FAMILY WHO WAS
FORCED TO RELOCATE AND HAVE NOW
JOINED THE DENVILLE FAMILY

GIFT CARDS IN ANY AMOUNT ARE
GREATLY APPRECIATED
(SHOPRITE & WALMART PREFERRED)

April 4th - 8th
Drop Off Donation:
Denville BOE, LV, RV & VV

THIS DONATION IS FOR A
FAMILY IN DEEP NEED!



